Dear Parent/Carer,

Dr Bike check-up

As your local Sustrans Bike It Officers, we have organised Dr Bike maintenance
days on Wednesday 24" April. This is to ensure that those cycling to school are
doing so on bikes which are safe and fit for purpose.

We will be at the school during the school day, completing basic cycle maintenance
and safety checks on all bikes whose owners have given us permission to have
them checked over. We should have time to complete most simple repairs,
depending on the number of bikes and timings on the day.

Whilst bikes owned by the pupils will be our priority, this maintenance check-up is
also open to staff and parents/guardians who wish to leave their bike with us. We
cannot guarantee that all adult bikes will be checked if there is a high volume of
bikes owned by the pupils, however we will endeavour to look at as many as
possible on the day. You will find us by the bike sheds on arrival.

Kind regards,

Anna Philps and Jon Thompson
Sustrans Bike It Plus Officers for Dorset

Dr Bike

Wednesday 24t April-All day

Does your bike need a bit of love and
attention?

Give us permission to check over your bike at school
drop off and we will aim to get your bike fixed and
ready for the journey home-all for FREE!




